
 
 
 

 

Tetra Tech Canada Inc.
400-161 Portage Avenue East

Winnipeg, MB  R3B 0Y4
Tel 204.954.6800  Fax 204.988.0546

May 10, 2018 City File No.: 16-G-03 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Attention: Affected Residents  

 
Subject: City of Winnipeg, Saskatchewan Avenue at Sturgeon Creek Culvert Replacement 

Road Closure Notification 

 
Bridge work began on Saskatchewan Avenue at Sturgeon Creek in December 2017 which required the closure to 
through traffic between Cavalier Drive and Hamilton Drive.  Road reconstruction, road rehabilitation and land 
drainage modifications are scheduled to begin as early as May 14.  In order to complete this work, Saskatchewan 
Avenue between Cavalier Drive and Hamilton Drive will be closed to public traffic until fall 2018. This work will be 
followed by the placement of new asphalt pavement overlay to improve drainage and rideability. It is estimated that 
construction on Saskatchewan Avenue will take 24 weeks to complete.  The roadworks contractor for the project is 
Bayview Construction Ltd. (204) 254-7761. 
 
A traffic staging plan was developed to help mitigate the impact on residents.  Stage 2 of the plan will be 
implemented this week for the safety of pedestrians and motor vehicle traffic. Signage will be installed to clarify 
turning movements during this construction. 
 
Implemented traffic control until the project completion of fall 2018 includes: 
 
 Access to Acheson Drive at Saskatchewan Avenue will be closed. 
 Access to Hamilton Avenue West Alley at Saskatchewan will be closed. 
 Saskatchewan Avenue between Cavalier Drive and Hamilton Drive will be closed. 
 
Emergency services access will be maintained throughout the duration of the project.  Garbage and recycling will 
continue to be picked up at regular times and locations.  To keep residents safe please keep away from construction 
equipment and the work site at all times.  
 
We recognize this project will cause some inconvenience to residents and apologize for the disruption. Should you 
have any questions concerning the project, please contact the undersigned during regular business hours at 204-
990-5097.  For other City of Winnipeg inquiries please call 311 or visit www.winnipeg.ca/SaskSturgeonCulvert. Your 
patience during construction is much appreciated.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tetra Tech Canada Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Matt Miller, P.Eng.  
Project Manager  
Project Engineer, Bridges 
Direct Line: 204-990-5097  
matt.miller1@tetratech.com 
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Copy: Shawn Dobson, Councillor – St. Charles Ward 
  Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Customer Services 
  Damir Muhurdarevic, P.Eng. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
  J. Matthew Hildebrand, P.Eng. - City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
  Buu Dang, P.Eng. – Bayview Construction Ltd. 


